CITY OF BALTIMORE

STEPHANIE RAWLINGS-BLAKE, Mayor



MAYOR'S OFFICE OF INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY

L. JEROME MULLEN
Chief Information Officer

401 E. Fayette Street, 3rd Floor Baltimore, MD 21202 Phone: 410-396-3902

Honorable President and Members of the Baltimore City Council City Hall – Room 409 100 N. Holliday Street Baltimore, MD 21202

May 5, 2016

Re: City Council Bill 16-0652; Exploration of creating a Baltimore City Municipal Identification Cards

Dear City Council President and City Council Members:

The Mayor's Office of Information Technology (MOIT) is in receipts of City Council Bill 16-0652; requesting the feasibility and efficiency of instituting Baltimore City Municipal Identification Cards for the purposes of allowing all Baltimore City residents the opportunity to participate in an array of cultural, educational, and civic activities.

MOIT, in collaboration with other City agencies is pleased to explore this much needed initiative; including the feasibility, cost, and implementation of the Baltimore City Municipal Identification Cards.

MOIT will begin having conversations within our agency to map out best practices for what is needed regarding IT hard/software platforms, infrastructures, manpower, and cost. We will also collaborate with other agencies, as needed to ensure that this will be a successful service for all residents of Baltimore City.

Finally, we thank you and look forward to being a partner with City Council on this new initiative.

Sincerely,

L. Jerome Mullen

Chief Information Officer

The Mayor's Office of Information Technology

CC: Shiria Anderson

9